
 

Jan. 26, 2022 

BUDA TEXAS — City of Buda officials are hosting a virtual groundwater study 

stakeholder meeting at 6 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 27, 2022. Please register on the city’s 

website to participate in the online meeting.  

 

Attendees will see a presentation on the Wild Wind Cove Groundwater Seepage 

Study and Recommendations.  City officials will address questions about the study, 

discuss next steps and talk about the possible formation of an Implementation 

Committee. Buda residents who live in the Whispering Hollow Subdivision are 

encouraged to attend.  

 

For more information, contact Angela Kennedy in the Engineering Department,  

512-312-0084. 

 

The City of Buda is home to about 18,000 residents and has earned designations as a 

“Texas Main Street City,” “Tree City USA,” “Bee City Affiliate” and “Platinum-Level 

Scenic City.” Buda is situated along the Interstate 35 corridor, has 14 parks and a 

historic downtown district where residents and visitors alike can shop, dine, relax, 

and breathe easy here. 
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